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Police Department Vehicle Purchase Encumbrance 

 

The Police department has the funds to purchase the last 3 vehicles needed to 

completely turn the fleet over.  They would like to purchase Ford F150 – Police 

Responder vehicles.  These vehicles will need to be ordered, so the ask of the 

council is to encumber the funds from 2021 to 2022.   

 

Encumbered funds, allow the clerk treasurer to save those funds, then add them 

to the appropriations for the following budget year.  Attached are the quotes for 

the truck.  I recommend approving the resolution for encumbrance.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 

 

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 

 


